
 

Dear Cogito Families, 

We’re excited to introduce a Uniform Swap Program at our school—a community initiative 
aimed at supporting families with gently used uniforms while promoting sustainability. 

We are now collecting uniform donations for a swap event planned for August, ahead of 
the new school year. 

What We’re Collecting: 

● Gently used, washed uniform items in good condition (no stains, tears, or excessive 
wear) 
 

● School-approved styles and colours – such as grey pants, skirts, polos, hoodies, etc. 
 

● Items purchased from any store are welcome 
 

● 🚫 Please no sweatpants 
 

Donation Dates: 

● Kindergarten families: June 16–19 
 

● Grades 1–4 families: June 19–24 
 

Where to Donate: 
 Students may bring donations to their classroom teacher, who will assist with the collection. 

Volunteers Needed! 
We are still seeking more volunteers to join our team. If you’re available and interested, please 
reach out to fernandoshalinda@gmail.com — your support would be greatly appreciated! 

Thank you for your generosity and for supporting our school community. Every donation—and 
every helping hand—makes a difference! 

Warm regards, 
Uniform Swap Program Team 

 


